
 

 

 

Declaration – LTIFR and Fatalities for Indirectly Employed Workers 
 

BBW hereby declares that we do not have any Lost Time Injury Frequency Rate (LTIFR) incidents or 

fatalities for indirectly employed workers over the past three years (2024-25, 2023-24, 2022-23). 

This is due to the fact that BBW does not have any in-house suppliers or indirectly employed workers 

within our operational framework. 

This declaration is made to confirm our compliance and transparency regarding worker safety and 

related reporting standards. 

  

  

 

 
  
Authorized Signatory 
Name:  Ganapathi Subramanian 
Managing Director 31/3/2025    


